
 

Pins corsage
Phyllis Lowe, vice president of the Prince Edward Dis- Townsend,district PRO; and Rena Cunningham, PRO for
trict Women’s Institute, (left to right) pins 3 corsage on Federated Women’s Institute of Ontario. They were hon—
Thelma Coulter, area public relations officers (PRO); after ored at the recent district annual meeting held at Moun-
paying tribute to others in the same manner, Marion tain-View. '

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

   Boning photo

' , ,qfl \ l l . ’4‘"Serves dessert / Completed 23 pI‘OIeCIS

Karen McNeely (left) was awarded a print for completion of 28 projects this year at 4—H

awards banquet in Wellington Oct. 25. With her is 4—H director Wendy McWilliams.

Patty Allen, a Grade 9 student in the Girl’s Practical Class, Basic Levelhat Prince Edward

Collegiate institute, serves an apple pie dessert to Mary Bruce at a seniors dinners club

held at the school Nov. 6. Students from the class, which teaches baSIC cooking and

sewing, prepared and served the meal.
 

 

 


